Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 3rd February 2023





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear Parents and Carers.

It has been a busy and productive week at Oasis Academy Woodview. It was lovely to see so many children win awards in assembly this week for a range of reasons such as demonstrating kindness, showing resilience, and producing excellent writing.

We have had sporting success this week. A child in year 4 won a kickboxing tournament at the weekend and our school gymnastics team competed in a competition on Thursday. I am delighted to announce that the gymnastics team performed incredibly well and have qualified for the national finals. Well done to all of our sporting superstars.

Thank you to the parents who attended our e-safety parent workshop. We really value your suggestions and have already begun to action some of your ideas. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Finally, we remind parents to please drive and park safely near the school. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a great weekend

Mr Broadfield



Term Dates

Term Ends Friday 17th February

Term Starts: Monday 27th February 2023 to Friday 31st March 2023

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 2023 Term Starts: Monday 17th April 2023 to Friday 26th May 2023 Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 2023

Bank Holiday: Monday 8th May 2023

Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 Teacher Training Day: Friday

23rd June 2023

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 2023 to Friday 21st July 2023

Please click on the link below to access the January/February issue of Families magazine

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambhamjanfeb23digital?fr=sNWQ2NDU2OTMxNTQ



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Helping your child at home

Scan the QR code to see the curriculum overview on our website. We are in term 3.



Parent Engagement

Date	Subject
<mark>09.02.23 – 9:15am</mark>	Year 6 SATs

Next week the focus is on: **Year 6 SATs** – a Chance to find out about the SATs papers, the marking system and what this means. How to support your child with their learning and wellbeing at home - routines for studying

Reminders

Swimming next Tuesday for Year 3. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. Children to be in class for 8:40am.

Water Bottles – Can parents please remember not to send children to school with glass water bottles, children should only be bringing plastic water bottles for safety reasons.

School uniform – Please ensure children are wearing the correct school uniform, this includes sensible school shoes. Children should not be wearing heeled or platform shoes to school as they are not appropriate footwear for school.

Parents are reminded that when attending assemlies, you are not permitted to take picture or video's of the assembly. This is to protect the privace of the other children. You will be given time at the end of the assembly to take a picture of your child only.





Woodview Gymnastics Team Make National Team Finals!

Our school gymnastics team took part in their first ever regional British Schools Gymnastics competition yesterday and have been selected for the national finals that will take place in March. The eight children have worked extremely hard through lunchtimes and after school to

achieve the school's first ever gymnastics medals. A very proud Coach Brown said, "this is just the beginning of the greatness of these gymnasts, the nationals will be hard, but we have already seen what hard work determination and dedication can achieve onwards and upwards."

Cross Country Trials

Cross country trials have now begun within PE lessons for KS2. Children will need to place in the top 6 in their class to go through to the quarter finals. The semi finals will be run on Friday 10th February with the finals taking place on Friday 17th February.

Please ensure your child has trainers/pumps, shorts/joggers and PE 'T' shirt to compete in the run.